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                                              March Message from Region President Randy Still 

We are most of the way through winter and car events are appearing on the calendar. The 

CHARLOTTE AUTOFAIR is April 3rd & 4th. Registration to show a car at the AACA National Meet 

held in conjunction with the Autofair ends on March 15th.   If you plan on showing a car there, 

get your registration completed and if not, consider attending the event – it is one of the 

largest car events held in the south.  

Even if you are not going to Charlotte, it is time to start charging batteries and checking fluids 

and tire pressure in preparation for spring car activities. It is time to begin the process of getting 

our cars awakened from their winter hibernation. Area cruise ins such as Elizabethton and 

Bristol will begin in April.  

RALPH EDWARDS, a member of our region in its early years passed away recently.  Even after 

he no longer participated in our meetings, he could be found at our annual show at Allandale 

checking out the cars.  
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Last month, I took a long weekend trip to Florida to attend the Boca Raton Concours and toured 

the Fort Lauderdale Antique Automobile Museum.  While there, I met with former region 

member, DAVID GAGE, and his wife for dinner. It was great to catch up with him after the 

passing of several years. 

Our March meeting is on Monday March 16th at Rush Street Grill. Dine after 6 pm and the 

meeting will follow at 7:15.  Come join us for an evening of fellowship! 

Randy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

    

  

 

 

       Porsche 917/30 Can-Am 

 

1929 Duesenberg Limousine at 
Amelia Island 

 

 

The Two “Best of Show” Cars from the Amelia 
Island Concours 

Porsche 917/30 Can-Am 
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Minutes from Feb 17, 2020 

 

The meeting was held at Rush Street Restaurant, dinner at 6pm and 

meeting at 7pm.  

President Randy Still led the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag and thanked 

the person who had supplied him with a flag for the meeting. 

Wayne Lambert gave the Dan’l Boone Region Car Club Treasury Report 

with an ending balance of $14,019.72. 

Secretary Charlene Wood read the minutes from the previous meeting.  

The Jeep will be our featured vehicle for our annual Allendale car show in 

August 2020.  

Deadline is March 14, 2020 for registration in the Charlotte Car Show. 

President Randy Still presented a very nice slide show of his recent trip to 

Boca Raton Concours d' Elegance. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm. 

Respectfully submitted,   

 

I am still saving a page for you and your story about Automobiles that you have acquired. 

Let me know if you are interested in using this page next month.   

Frankie 

 

HAPPY  

ST. PATRICK’S 

DAY  

 

 


